Assunta Ferrante

COMMUNICATION C140
ITEM NO. 1

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

From: Teresa Forbes ]

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 12:38 PM April 5, 2022
To: clerk@vaughan.ca; Jennifer Kim

Subject: [External] Opposition of 21-storey high-rise residential building with 339 units....

Dear Sir/Madam:

| just received a letter from KARA indicating there is a proposal for a 21-storey high rise, consisting of 339 residential

units at 9650 Highway 27.

My husband and | have lived in the Kleinburg area for over 50-plus years. During this time there has been substantial

change to our town, and we recognize that change does happen.

However, we are taking strong opposition to this proposal. In this time of climate concern, it would appear to be against
everything we know would violate the natural habitat of the area. This is flood plain and valley lands.

It would appear that the only person that would profit in building this structure is the builder. Everyone else has to

suffer the consequences of the damage to the land and climate.

Thank you for your consideration.
Brian and Teresa Forbes

-Islington Avenur

Kleinburg, Ontario
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